
 

 

The F-16 Company 
P. O. BOX 535 LONG VALLEY,   N. J.   07853    908-832-9484 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 I am pleased to announce that I have once again been retained 
to photograph the 
 
   The West Morris Central Cheerleaders  
 
I am proud of my reputation as a photographer and I know that the 
cheerleaders will find this to be a fun experience. 
 

Picture day will be 
 Tuesday, August 27th  at 4pm by the field house 

 
The following portrait package will be available for you to 

purchase: 
 

1-7x5 Team Photo, 1-5x7, 4 Wallets + 2-4x5 individual photos 
Plus a Cheerleader portrait photo button 

 
The charge for all of the photographs is $ 25.00 

  
 
Checks should be made payable to WMCCPA (West Morris 
Central Cheerleading Parent Association). 
 
No photo package will be created without payment. 
 
I appreciate your cooperation in making picture day a special one.  
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Gary Reimer 
The F-16 Company 


